
Dear Cliffwood Families,
We hope to see everyone at the Battle of the Faculties this Thursday night, where our dedicated
teachers and staff will participate in fun games to support our schools! As we embrace the fall
season, please remember that temperatures can be unpredictable. We encourage you to dress your
child appropriately for the weather and in layers. If your family is in need of a winter coat, don’t
hesitate to reach out to Mrs. Caldwell, our school nurse, or the main office, we have brand new
coats available. We’re also excited about our Cliffwood Trunk or Treat this Friday! Thank you to
everyone who has donated candy, and we still welcome families to decorate their trunks. Wishing
you all a wonderful week ahead!

Important Links

District School Calendar, School Hours, Cliffwood Morning Music Requests

We are proud to announce that Cliffwood School will be participating in School Violence
Awareness Week from October 21st to 25th. This initiative, mandated by the New Jersey School
Association (18A:36-5.1), encourages public schools, charter schools, and approved private
schools to dedicate the third week of October to raising awareness about school safety.
Throughout the week, our students will engage in age-appropriate discussions about ways to
ensure a safe and secure school environment. We will also focus on recognizing the signs that
someone may need support.
In addition, we have themed days planned to promote participation and awareness:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G37xLKTOLIplatqEIBrzboc6_fJfuh2a/view
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bLulNFrj7VOFcXIMNfTsQcWbNnl4D70eG0b6QDZcd5I/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13ZsQBo-JHFYap4WlAlrl7s6zV-OZede-koE4lIkKk-Y/edit?usp=sharing


Attendance at school is crucial for our students’ success and well-being. Regular attendance not
only fosters a sense of community but also ensures that children are engaged in their learning and
social interactions. To encourage perfect attendance, we are excited to introduce a new program
where each class can earn "PAWS" for maintaining perfect attendance. These PAWS will be
displayed on a bulletin board outside the cafeteria, and at the end of each month, the class in each
grade with the most PAWS will enjoy 20 minutes of extra recess!
To support this initiative, we need your help in promoting healthy habits at home. Encourage your
child to get a good night’s sleep—this means turning off electronics before bed and establishing a
calming bedtime routine. Arriving at school on time and being present every day helps set a
positive tone for learning and development. Let’s work together to instill these important habits
early on, setting our students up for a successful school year!
Thank you for your support!

This month, we’re proud to recognize our incredible students for making responsible choices! Your
commitment to integrity and accountability truly shines. Congratulations to all our Star Students!
Looking ahead, October will be a month to celebrate those who display respect. Keep up the great
work, everyone!



https://order.bnlschoolpictures.com/login


Greetings members of the MARSD Community,
We are excited to announce the return of The MOST Program for the 2024-2025 school year.
Students in Grades 2-12 within the MARSD will have the opportunity to work with certified staff
members and dedicated community members as we work to Mentor Our Students Together.
M.O.S.T. will be held on Tuesday & Wednesday afternoons from 3:00pm to 6:00pm in the Matawan
Aberdeen Middle School Cafeteria
Click Here to Register online.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Yg0BdInVH0MJkwRiPpQG1R2RlTJT_3I3RFMSZ49jrV4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Yg0BdInVH0MJkwRiPpQG1R2RlTJT_3I3RFMSZ49jrV4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Yg0BdInVH0MJkwRiPpQG1R2RlTJT_3I3RFMSZ49jrV4/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/C74Ftasw9J4Njd9m9


For additional information please call the MRHS Information Desk at 732-705-5200 or via email at
mrhsinfo@marsd.org or Daphne Ramcheran @ 732-567-0036

Thank you to the Cliffwood PTO for purchasing umbrellas for our students to enjoy while eating
lunch outside.

mailto:mrhsinfo@marsd.org


Cliffwood School now has an Instagram account. Please give @cliffwood_elementary a follow!



Battle of the Faculties-Thursday, 10/24 6-7:30

🎉 Join us for an exciting evening at the Battle of the Faculties! 🎉
Come support our amazing Cliffwood teachers and staff as they take on friendly competition
against other schools in the Matawan Aberdeen School District, all in the name of raising funds for
our school!
Cheer on Mrs. Cherence, Mrs. Werner, Mrs. Royston, Mr. Wyman, Mr. Lasher, Mr. Lyons, Mrs.
Oczkowski, Mr. Davis, Mrs. Whelan, Ms. Gomez, Mrs. Yemi-Forli, and many more!
Cliff will be there too, cheering on his favorite teachers! Let’s show our Cliffwood pride and enjoy a
night of fun with our Cliffwood families. We can't wait to see you there!



The Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District is proud to announce that we will once again
participate in the New Jersey Department of Education Governor’s Educator of the Year Program
(GEOY). This celebratory program integrates the Teacher of the Year Program with the Governor’s
Teacher/Educational Services Professional Recognition Program to continue to recognize our
state’s best teachers and educational services professionals.

1. Eligibility Criteria
2. GEOY Nomination Form

https://www.nj.gov/education/recognition/educators/geoy/materials/eligibilitycriteria.shtml
https://www.nj.gov/education/recognition/educators/geoy/materials/NominationForm.pdf






10/24- Battle of the Faculties 6-7:30 at MRHS Gymnasium
10/25- Trunk or Treat 4:00- Set-Up 4:30-7:00
10/28- Cliffwood School IHOP Dine-Out Night 4-8 PM
10/29- Wear Pink in Support of Breast Cancer Awareness
10/30-School Picture Day
10/31- Halloween Parade 9:45 AM
10/31- Early Dismissal School Dismisses at 1:20 PM
11/20- Cliffwood PTO Meeting 6:00 PM in the Cliffwood Cafeteria



Matawan-Aberdeen Regional
School District

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1160518081318660/user/100090290152999
https://www.twitter.com/MARSDNJ

